MAARS Club Meeting —July 9, 2021
Reporting: Suzanne Asbury, WOMMA
7 people in attendance

Officer Reports:
President: No new report
Vice-President: No new report
Treasurer: As of June 30, 2021:

Cash on hand: $44.00
Checking Account:  $379.02
Saving Account: $400.44
Total: $823.46

Known expenses for 2021: none

Old Business:

Field Day: There were three stations set up by Jason, KBOEOD, Robert, KISFFE, and Ryan, ADOTZ.
There were an estimated 228 contacts between the three stations, with 32 sections and 29 states
contacted by Jason's and Robert's stations. There was a good turn out and had visitors get on the
radio to make contacts. Many thanks to Robert for organizing this year's event and to Tim, KEOZQX,
and Jason, KBOEOD, for the food.

New Business:
Discussed available Lyle Dixon's antenna that the family wants have removed.

Discussed reimbursing those that provided food during Field Day. Motion was made, seconded
and passed to reimburse Tim Schmidt and Jason Johnson for the food they provided.

Discussed need for more net controllers for Tuesday nights nets.
Motion was made to adjourn the meeting. Motion was seconded and passed.

Next meeting will be at Keats Park on August 13, 2021



